
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Our World – living and growing  

Curriculum Newsletter 

Summer Term 

Personal, Social and Emotional  

Development 

We will continue to learn about our 
feelings and the feelings of others. 

We will continue to work on managing 
ourselves, through hand washing, 

getting changed for PE and identifying 
healthy eating choices. 

Sharing and team work will be a 
focus, particularly during play 
opportunities

Understanding the World 

We will be finding out about the 
world through a variety of topics. We     

will explore the changing seasons. 

We will learn what plants and flowers 
need to grow. 

We will learn about minibeasts and 
their life cycles. 

We will learn about farms, and have a 
visit to a real farm! 

We will find out about which foods 
are healthy, and learn about 
why this is important for our 

bodies. 

Expressive Arts and Design 

We will be creating lots of wonderful 
artwork and models as part of 

our topic work.  

We will learn new songs linked to our 
topics and explore using 

instruments to play to a beat. 

  

Physical Development 

PE this term will be team games, 
which we will practise outside. 

We will also have our first sports day 
at the end of the summer term! 

  

Mathematics 

We will take part in daily maths      
sessions where we will explore 

numbers above 10 through subitising, 
counting, addition, subtraction, 

reasoning and identifying number 
patterns. 

We will explore height in real life 
contexts such as growing plants. 

We will learn about doubling and 
halving. 

 Literacy 

We will have daily phonics 

lessons in teams. 

We will have a range of 

opportunities to practice literacy 

skills through play, including 

storytelling. 

We will read our phonics books 

with an adult individually each 

week. 

Story time will occur daily to 
develop a love for reading! 

Communication and Language 

We will use language to act out       
familiar stories and take on roles in 

our play. 

A range of poems, songs and 
rhymes will be enjoyed throughout 

the day. 

We will explore new vocabulary 
daily, some of which will be linked 

to our topics and weekly story. 

EYFS 

Memorable events 

We will be having a minibeasts 

experience day on Thursday 8th May 

where we will get to handle some 

unusual creatures!  

We will visit Pink Pig Farm on 

Tuesday 10th June. 

 


